GOVT. OF WEST BENGAL
EDUCATION DIRECTORATE
DEPARTMENT OF HIGHER EDUCATION

SALT LAKE, BIKASH BHAVAN, KOL-91

MemoNo ED - 5 Ll/RD’\’\ Date IO! 5{&09\1

From: Director of Public Instruction
Govt. of West Bengal

To: All the PrincipaI/Vice-PrincipaI/Officer-in-Charge/Teacher—in-Charge of Govt. aided and
Govt. Colleges of West Bengal

Sub: Proactive disclosure of Information under Section 4 of the Right to Information
Act,2005

You are requested to kindly peruse the letter attached herein and in this connection | request
you to kindly ensure to comply with the requirement of Section 4 of Right to Information Act,
2005.

You are further requested to update your Website with relevant information as required under
Section 4, Right to Information Act,2005 read with section 8 ibid.

A report of compliance (whether Yes or No ) may kindly be submitted within 13.05.2022 to
respective Jt DPIs e-mail. This may be treated as extremely urgent

(E~

Director of Public Instruction
Government of West Bengal



GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL
HIGHER EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
BIKASH BHAVAN, SALT LAKE,
KOLKATA - 700091

No. 72(3)AL/1C-122L/2022 Date: 28.04.2022
From: Special Commissioner t0 Government of West Bengal
To:

1. Special Commissioner (University) of this Department,

2. Special Commissioner (CS/Appt.) of this Department,
3. Special Secretary (Establishment) of this Department,

Subject: Proactive disclosure of information under Section 4 of the Right to
Information Act, 2005.
Ref: Letter no. 181-PAR (Genl.)/HR/N/G8P-15/2022 dated 02.03.2022
Madam/Sir,

[ am directed to refer to the Letter date 02.03.2022 issued by PAR Department
regarding suo motu disclosure of information on a proactive basis in terms of Section 4 of the

Right to Information Act, 2005,

In this connection, I'm further directed to request you 1o kindly ensure that this
Department, the Universities, the Colleges and the parastatal bodies under administrative
control of this Department have complied with the requirement of Section 4 of Right to
Information Act, 2005. It is also requested that appropriate direction may be issued to the
colleges, Universities and parastatal bodies under the Department to update their website with
relevant information as required under Section 4, Right to Information Act, 2005 read with
Section 8 1bid.

A report of compliance may kindly be submitted within 15 days by 13.05.2022.
Yours Faithfully.

b

;
Special Commissioner



